

Newsletter 2 2017 APRIL 2017

ACTION

There has been a lot of action during this, our first month: The website and social media are up and running - we have already over 250 players following us on Facebook. There have been some great articles in the media about this new Tour and we have had a lot of positive feedback from you and the golf community around Europe.

The Senior Golf Tour Europe is now established and is definitely here to stay. This tour is going to be the tour to play for serious senior golfers who wants to play competitive golf!

We have also been working hard to fill the tournament calendar for 2017. At present there are 8 confirmed tournaments. You can find all information about the events www.seniorgolftoureurope.com/tournaments2017

To plan the rest of the season and know if we are on the right path, it is now very important for us to know if you like the look of the events we have organized and if you are going to compete in them. So, we would ask you to register for the events as soon as possible through the entry forms on the website or send an email directly to the organizer. We have had many registrations already and some of the events have limited fields, so don't wait too long to think about it!

NEXT STEPS

We will continue to add new events to the calendar and to work to increase our partners and sponsors which will in turn, increase the prize money and provide benefits for our members. If you have any ideas or want to help, please send us a mail: post@seniorgolftoureurope.com

We are also looking for partners in UK, Denmark, Finland, Iceland, Belgium, Greece and we are looking at the possibility of some Winter events in Dubai and the Emirates. So, if you live there or know someone who may be interested to be a part of the organization, please let us now.

Senior Golf Tour Europe

The Golf Tour for Serious Senior Golfers